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September 18, 2024

To:  Dr. David Yu, Dr. Bryan Henderson, Ms. Casey Nichols, and Ms. Lauren Studdard
Texas State Board of Dental Examiners
1801 Congress Avenue, Suite 8.600
Austin, TX 78701
Re: Proposed Rule changes on lead apron use with dental radiographs

Dear Dr. Yu, Dr. Henderson, Ms. Nichols and Ms. Studdard,
The Texas Society of Periodontists board has reviewed the 2023 Recommendations from the American Academy of Oral and Maxillofacial Radiology position paper regarding patient contact shielding during dentomaxillofacial imaging.  We are submitting this letter to support the removing the lead shielding standard of care requirement from Rules 108.42 and 113.2.  
We believe the proposed rule changes preserve the value of maintaining the TSBDE’s mission to prioritize the health, safety, and superior quality dental care for the public.   We appreciate the TSBDE’s thoughtfulness and efforts in amending these rules.
Respectfully Submitted,

Sara A. Bender, DDS, MS
President, Texas Society Periodontists 
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